
 

Memo 
Date: May 29, 2018 
 
To: Priests, Deacons, Brothers, Sisters, Principals, Parish and  

Chancery Staff 
 
From: Paula Gwynn Grant, Director, Office of Communications 
 
Re:  Media Coverage of The Archdiocese of Atlanta – Week Ending 

May 25, 2018 
 

 
It has been another week of good coverage for The Archdiocese of Atlanta in the 
news and in The Georgia Bulletin. 
 
In case you missed them, please see below for links to this week’s featured 
stories: 
 
The Georgia Bulletin: 

• The first graduation: Cristo Rey Atlanta offers unparalleled opportunity 
• With Parkinson’s diagnosis, priest draws strength from St. John Paul II 
• Deacon Hilliard M. Lee Jr. dies May 8 
• Top scholars named for Catholic high schools 
• With a pair of 10s, Blessed Trinity punches its ticket to the state 

championship 
• Father McCormick a man always ready ‘to encounter the Lord’ 
• St. Thomas Aquinas youth participate in Cardboard Campout 
• Workshop examines church’s stance on just war, armed conflicts 

 
National News: 

• Respect, civility, and the power of words 
• Atlanta Archbishop Wilton Gregory urges BC graduates to heed power of 

words 
• At 142nd Commencement Exercises, a New Beginning for Class of 2018 
• Catholic college graduates urged to make difference for those in need 

 
Local News: 

• Tweet - Archbishop Wilton D. Gregory 

http://bit.ly/2x9OFaE
http://bit.ly/2xc4rl7
http://bit.ly/2IL10TT
http://bit.ly/2IQTerO
http://bit.ly/2IQTerO
http://bit.ly/2IQUT0x
http://bit.ly/2IQUT0x
http://bit.ly/2xaAJgg
http://bit.ly/2INZz7h
http://bit.ly/2xfCN6U
http://bit.ly/2IHqqBL
http://bit.ly/2IKYey8
http://bit.ly/2IKYey8
http://bit.ly/2KPJm21
http://bit.ly/2KJKSmf
http://bit.ly/2sefnJc


• Video - Toni’s Camp 2018 
• Video - Welcome to the Atlanta Catechist Conference 
• Video - Join the Fight! Help with Starve Wars! 

 

Please share this information in your bulletin, newsletters, websites and social 
media. 

Thank you. 

http://bit.ly/2xcRBD7
http://bit.ly/2xbXuk1
http://bit.ly/2IMKnah

